
	 

	 	 	 

	 June 16, 2022	   notice to members


Attached to this email are the minutes of the June 22, 2022 General Meeting. The 
meeting was well attended.


We plan to hold the BBQ this year on July 30 at the Club House. Start time is likely to 
be 5:30. The last time we held the BBQ adults were $10 and children $5 for an all you 
can eat corn roast and hamburger, hotdog BBQ. Maggie Steele is the Fleet Captain 
and would appreciate volunteer help. steelemaggie1@gmail.com


It was reported at the General Meeting that we had as much as 3.5 feet in the channel 
at the lowest point. Word today is we may only have 2.5 feet at some point. Should 
water levels continue to drop the Board is prepared to dredge.


Anyone docking by the rip wrap must take care not to disturb the rip wrap stones.


The range lights are under repair. There is a light but as of today the second light is not 
dependable. If you plan to boat at night take care to properly identify the channel.


The following is a notice from a neighbour.        “On June 18th, 2022 a Wedding is 
planned on the river bank by our cottage.  We are going to close access to the 
members of the boat club on that day.
The Tent is going to be set up either the 16th or 17th and will be removed on the 20th so 
there will be stuff going on for the whole weekend.
I understand that the access road is going to be closed that weekend as well.” 

The Huron Lakeshore Lions Club has asked the Township to reach out on their behalf to 
other service groups and organizations in the Huron-Kinloss area.
They are in desperate need of volunteers to help with the Canada Day celebrations in 
Point Clark on June 25th.  If you or any members of your organization can lend a hand, 
please contact 519-385-5823 or e-mail dbudman@bmts.com.

The Lurgan BG Beach Assoc meeting will be held on Saturday July 9th from 9:30 – 
11:00 am at the clubhouse. 

Gordon Cale
Secretary
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